
1

Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Burger, Kathryn (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Tuesday, August 4, 2020 1:22 PM
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Subject: RE: 171 Granite appeal

Mr. Veesenmeyer’s phone number is 763-645-4344. 
 

 

 
Katie Burger 
Executive Assistant 
Saint Paul City Council 
15 West Kellogg Boulevard, Suite 310 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-8567 
F: 651-266-8574 
kathryn.burger@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 

Making Saint Paul the Most Livable City in America 

 
 

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Tuesday, August 4, 2020 11:44 AM 
To: Burger, Kathryn (CI-StPaul) <kathryn.burger@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul) 
<marcia.moermond@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: RE: 171 Granite appeal 
 
September 1 is our next hearing between 9 and 10 a.m.   
 

From: Burger, Kathryn (CI-StPaul) <kathryn.burger@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Tuesday, August 4, 2020 9:08 AM 
To: Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul) <marcia.moermond@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) 
<mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: 171 Granite appeal 
 
I just took a call from Dan Veesenmeyer. He would like to appeal the vacant building assessment for 171 Granite 
(VB2012, 208814). The hearing is this morning, and he thought he was just supposed to call in at 9:00. Can I give him 
another date? I know you’re in hearings, and I told him I’d get back to him later today. 
 
Thanks. 
 

 
Katie Burger 
Executive Assistant 
Saint Paul City Council 
15 West Kellogg Boulevard, Suite 310 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-8567 
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F: 651-266-8574 
kathryn.burger@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 

Making Saint Paul the Most Livable City in America 

 
 


